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DCSE Policy & Procedure Unit 

Policy Update 
PPU: 13-01-005 

Date: January 24, 2013 
SUBJECT: Past Support Judgments and FIDM 

*********************************************************************************************************** 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at  

http://dcsevf04/DCSE/PolicyQuestions  or (602) 771-8127. 

The IV-D PARTNERS should send POLICY inquiries directly to DCSE-POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov 

*********************************************************************************************************** 
This Policy Update is being sent to clarify current Financial Institution Data Match (FIDM) 
automation processes regarding past support judgments.  Past support judgments are 
excluded from FIDM automation.  This PPU is to inform staff that PPU 08-11-001 is being 
rescinded in order to reflect the current automation process.  To learn more about the levy 
process, go to the Online Policy and Procedure Manual (OPPM) under Enforcement of 
Support. 
 
Staff are urged to view this information directly on OPPM and not create a separate personal file. Enter http://dcsepc in 
your browser to view this Policy Update in Policy Updates 2013. 
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